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Dear #¥r. Xeelesn,

Thanks for the reports.
I regret thst 1 will be out of
town lay 18 to 21, but perhaps
1 will see you thes following
wsek. ¥y phone ia 695-6261.
Sipse you expect to visit
£xpo, I sm sending a peckage
on it.

Good obsarvingl

Er. B. E. A, Haclesn
88 lorpe ivenus
St. catharines, Ontario
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